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Meet Mrs. Mitchell 

rpmitchell@wcpss.net 
Welcome to Third Grade! My name is Rhesia 
Mitchell, and I am delighted to have the 
opportunity to teach your child and help 
her/him grow academically. 
 

This is my 25th year in education. I have had 
the pleasure of teaching kindergarten, second 
grade, and third grade. I have also tutored 
first, fourth, and fifth graders in reading and 
math.  
 

My goal in teaching is to create meaningful 
experiences that will help the children 
develop socially, emotionally, and 
intellectually. I want the children to be life-
long learners who see themselves as readers, 
writers, and problem solvers. I also want 
them to appreciate and respect the diversity 
among people. I'm looking forward to a great 
year! 

Meet Ms. Hotaling 
khotaling@wcpss.net 

Welcome back to a new school year! My name 
is Kelly Hotaling, and I am so excited to work 
and grow with your learner! 
 

This is my second year teaching, and I am 
thrilled to have the opportunity.  I recently 
moved from New York, where I received my 
Bachelors in General Education (B-6) and 
Students with Disabilities (B-6), as well as my 
Masters as a B-6 Literacy Specialist.  I have 
experience teaching in first, third, and 
fourth grade classrooms, and have tutored 
students in kindergarten, first, and fifth 
grade in reading/writing. 
 

I look forward to an amazing year with your 
third grader. I strongly believe that family 
involvement is crucial for student success, 
and I am excited to work with you throughout 
the school year! 

Let's Go Green! 
In an effort to reduce the amount of paper used, we wish to send electronic copies of the newsletter 
instead of printing paper copies. Mrs. Mitchell will send the newsletter Monday afternoon via e-mail 
as a PDF file. Since the e-mail will be sent as a blind carbon copy (BCC), Mrs. Mitchell will be 
the only person to see your e-mail address. 
 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return by Wednesday, August 31. 
Please detach and return. 

 

Child _____________________________     Parent __________________________________ 
 

o Yes, I am interested in receiving the weekly newsletter through e-mail. Here is my e-mail 
address. 

 
 

o No, I am not interested in receiving an electronic copy of the newsletter. Please send home a 
paper copy. 
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